
-----Original Message----- 
From: chris and lady kunkle [mailto:candlkunkle@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 3:43 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: buffalo river 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing due to my concern regarding the potential for future new swine farms in the Buffalo River 
watershed. 
The river is a national treasure and has the legacy of being our country's first national river. 
 
I feel a strong personal connection to the river because it was the main draw for my family to move from 
Texas to Arkansas back in 1980. We bought 20 acres near Yellville which is near the river's main park, 
Buffalo Point. My two son's "grew up" on the Buffalo River and I am certain that it influenced their love 
and respect for the natural world and the importance of protecting it.  
 
Please protect this national jewel from all sources of pollution with your legislative powers so future 
generations may experience  it's pristine beauty. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Lady Kunkle 
Elkins, Ar. 
 


